
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Barbara Wofford-Kanwat <Wofford-KanwatB@rcgov.us>
CC: SHEALYK@rcgov.us <SHEALYK@rcgov.us>

Date: 4/21/2015 2:40:33 PM
Subject: RE: Reappointment of Magistrate Judges- Barbara Wofford-Kanwat and Kirby Shealy

Judge,
Thank you for the email.

Please contact Katie Philpott, Director of Boards and Commissions - she is expecting your call.
803.734.5086 (office) 803.201.3423 (cell)

Please let me know if you need anything .
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Barbara Wofford-Kanwat [mailto:Wofford-KanwatB@rcgov.us]
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:04 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: wofford-kanwatb@rcgov.us; SHEALYK@rcgov.us
Subject: Reappointment of Magistrate Judges- Barbara Wofford-Kanwat and Kirby Shealy

Dear Ms. Veldran,

Chief Judge Simons informed me that the Governor's Office was unable to run my credit report due to a 
security freeze. This freeze has been lifted temporarily in order for you to run my credit report. Judge Kirby 
Shealy's has also been lifted for this same purpose.

Please let me know if you encounter any other issues.

With warm regards,

Judge Wofford-Kanwat

Bobbie Wofford-Kanwat, J.D., M.B.A.
Richland County Magistrate
Central Court
P.O. Box 192
1400 Huger Street
Columbia, SC 29202

Wofford-kanwatb@rcgov.us
803.576.2341 Office
803.748.5098 Fax
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